
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 12, 2024 
 
Doral City Council 
℅ Dulce Pantaleon 
8401 NW 53 Terrace 
Doral, FL 33166 

 

Esteemed Doral City Council: 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in viewing the application of Divine Savior Academy 
and Church to Adopt NW 109th Ave. from NW 41st Street to NW 58th Street. 
 

In the last few months, the advisory councils to three of our student service organizations have 
been discussing our desire to adopt a street to contribute to our community here in Doral. The 
three groups, the National Junior Honor Society, the National Honor Society, and the Service 
Ambassadors, have as their long-standing goal to serve in our community and in the world as a 
whole. Students log individual hours throughout the year by serving at food banks, in hospitals, 
in their churches and other organizations. However, we also like to serve as a group in the 
community, fostering a life of service to those around us. We want to encourage our students to 
grow as active participants in their neighborhoods and to give back to those with whom they 
share their community. Our Divine Savior Church, also on our campus, would also love to be a 
part of this opportunity to serve and contribute to our community. These four groups would 
rotate their clean up duties throughout the year, with our Church being willing to take the 
summer months when school is not in session.  
 

We are aware that the student groups require adult supervision and would ensure we have 
enough parents and teacher volunteers present while the students are working, as their safety is 
paramount to us as well. 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Alana Enger 
NJHS Advisor and Teacher 
Divine Savior Academy 
10311 NW 58th St 
Doral, FL 33178 
alana.enger@divinesavioracademy.com 
 

mailto:alana.enger@divinesavioracademy.com

